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“Everything we can be, with Christ in our hearts.” 
 

Here Comes the Sun! 
Welcome back everyone – I you all had a wonderful break and have re-charged 
your batteries ready for the Summer Term, which was greeted with, would you 
believe it, some sunshine! We WILL NOT be moaning about how hot it is in 
school, and how hot and bothered the children and staff get OR that it ‘would’ve 
been nice to have this weather over Easter…etc…etc.’ Oh, no. We will just stick 
on our sun hats, slap on a bit of sunblock, and enjoy it…a little over a month ago, 
we were shovelling snow! 

 

Dates for your diary 

• Fri 27th April – Friends of SJV Meeting @ 9am 

• Fri 27th April – Friends of SJV Meeting ‘League of Champions’ Event 

• Fri 11th May – Infant Party 3:45pm 

• 14th to 19th May – Year 6 SATs week 

• Fri 18th May – Junior Disco 5pm 

• Fri 25th May – Staff Training Day (School Closed) 

• Mon May 28th to Fri 31st May – Half Term 

• Mon Jun 4th – School starts for the second half of the Summer Term 

• Fri 8th June – Friends of SJV meeting @ 9am 

• Fri 22nd June – Friends of SJV ‘Healthy Friday’ 3:30pm 

• Fri 6th Jul – Friends of SJV Ice Cream Sale 3:30pm 

• Sat 7th Jul – Friends of SJV International Summer Picnic 

• Fri 13th Jul – Friends of SJV Ice Cream Sale 3:30pm 

• Fri 20th Jul – School closes for the Summer at 1:15pm (NO after 
school club) 

Police Advice   

The police have requested that we ask parents to be vigilant regarding behaviours 
from people that they feel may be a threat to the safety of the children, or any 
others of our community. If you see anyone acting suspiciously, or you witness 
anything that you are not comfortable with, they have asked that you call 999 
immediately and inform the school thereafter.  

Phones 
We currently 
have a problem 
with incoming 
calls, which we 
hope will be 
solved by 
Monday. Please 
bear with us; the 
problem is out 
of our control. 



The SJV Daily News 

Strange ‘Yellow Thing’ Spotted! 

Here Comes the Sun…. 
The children were welcomed back from an almost post-apocalyptically 
dreary, grey and rainy two week break to wonderful, glorious sunshine. 
All day. Every day. Blossoms came out along with the smiles, and 
Lunchtime Supervisors were on hand to cool  
everyone down with a squirt or two of refreshing 
water. Sun, sun, sun, here it comes….it really  
has been a long, cold, lonely Winter! 
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‘Heat-giving’ orb sighted over Tottenham 
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Vikings! 
Class 4 are off to a flying start on their Vikings topic this week. A 
group of historians visited me and shared their models, fact files 
and artwork. Wonderful work, and great to see them really 
looking forward to their learning! 


